
Fare changes proposed for the Bee Card accelerated deployment (Phase 1) 

 

No changes are proposed on the following services as a flat fare is already in place: 

 Whanganui to Palmerston North 

 Marton to Palmerston North 

 Horowhenua Day Out in Town 

The Taihape to Palmerston North/Whanganui and Raetihi to Ohakune services do not have 

an existing ticketing system and are not part of the Bee Card deployment.  Current 

arrangements will continue with these services.  Note that patronage is almost exclusively 

SuperGold Card users (90% and 90% respectively). 


